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Dear Customer 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL DRAINAGE MAINTENANCE  
A1 COLSTERWORTH TO LONG BENNINGTON  

I’m writing to let you know that we’ll be carrying out essential drainage maintenance on 
the A1 between Colsterworth and Long Bennington. 

The works will relieve the drainage blockages caused by debris including silts, leaves 
and roots. These blockages can cause the surface water to back up the system, 
through the drainage chambers and onto the carriageway. 

Once completed, road users will benefit from improved road safety. 

When will the work take place?  

Work is due to start on Monday 9 May 2022 and we anticipate it will be completed by 
the end of September 2022. 

We will be working from 9pm to 6am, Monday to Friday. To maintain a safe 
environment for our workforce and motorists, we will need to carry out this work in lane 
closures.  

All carriageways will be open, as usual, outside of our working hours.  

Please note that our planned work is subject to change due to weather conditions or 
unforeseen circumstances. 

How will the work affect businesses and residents? 

We will ensure that access to businesses and residences is maintained wherever 
possible.  
 
Contact Us 
 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/


   

If you have any questions about this work, please call the National Highways Customer 
Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000. You can also email us at 
info@nationalhighways.co.uk  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete the 
work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Gary Butler 
Drainage Engineer 
National Highways  
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